
The University funds a free shuttle bus service while the main UG and PG teaching timetables are 
running. The service supports students travelling between our three campuses: Hope Park, Creative 
Campus and Aigburth Park. 

The shuttle bus only stops at the points shown in the timetable below. When you board the bus, you will need to 
show your Liverpool Hope ID to the driver. 

Please familiarise yourself with the full-service timetable that will be in operation during peak term times as well as 
the limited service timetable that will be in operation during reflective weeks. We recommend arriving at the bus stop 
at least ten minutes before the bus is due to depart.

Shuttle Bus Timetable 
2025-26 Service

Limited service
The University runs a limited service between Hope Park, Creative Campus and Aigburth Park on the following 
dates:

•	 4th September - 19th September 2025 •	 3rd November - 7th November 2025

Creative Campus 
(Depart)

Aigburth Park o/s  
Churrasco Steak House

Hope Park
(Arrive / Depart)*

Aigburth Park o/s  
Tesco Stores

Creative Campus 
(Arrive)

7.55 8.14 8.35 -- 8.55

-- -- -- -- --

12.10 12.20 12.40

12.45 -- 13.05 / 13.10 13.20 13.40

17.10 17.20 17.40

17.55 -- 18.05 / 18.10 18.20 18.40

For journeys to Hope Park the shuttle bus departs Aigburth Park from the Churrasco Steak House bus stop and for 
journeys to Aigburth Park the bus stops at both bus stops on Taggart Avenue outside of Hope Park campus.

Full service
The ‘full service’ shuttle bus schedule will be published prior to induction week.
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